
CAC NEWS UPDATE 
Effective Mar. 16, 2020, 5pm - Tentatively 8am, May 4, 2020 

 

The Cultural Activities Center staff and board members are working together to follow all recommended 
guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and public health officials in the wake of the 
warnings regarding flu and COVID-19 (2019 novel coronavirus). In accordance with the latest guidelines, 
effective Mar. 16, 2020 at 5pm and tentatively ending May 4 at 8am, the Cultural Activities Center is 
CANCELLING ALL EVENTS AND WILL BE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC. Suggested measures for everyone’s 
personal safety should be observed such as frequent hand washing, covering your face if coughing or 
sneezing and staying home or away from groups if you feel sick. 

 

The executive directors are enhancing communication among employees and addressing the 
recommended guidelines from the CDC and other public officials locally and statewide regarding 
recommended precautions. 

 

All staff, visitors and event attendees should watch the CAC social media and website for any further 
developments and postings. Our primary concern is for everyone to remain calm and as safe as possible. 
If you need immediate assistance, please contact the staff through their emails by visiting 
https://www.cacarts.org/our-team. Thanks for your understanding during this time in our society.  

 

 

Thanks, 

 

 CAC Staff 

https://www.cacarts.org/our-team

